
Brooke Primary Academy PTA 

 

What  does PTA stand for? 

Parent and Teacher Association. 

 

What is a PTA? 

A PTA is a group of parents and school staff who meet to discuss areas of 

interest and priority to the school. 

 

How often does the PTA meet, and when? 

We will meet once per half term (6 times per year). However, the group may 

decide to meet more frequently. We appreciate how busy people are so ask 

that group members attend a minimum of one meeting per year.  

Meetings are provisionally scheduled for the first Thursday in each half term. 

The meetings may be face-to-face or through Zoom, depending on the needs 

of the members. Our first meeting in the new academic  year is Thursday 

8th September. 

 

What does the PTA do? 

This can vary. It may include: 

• Discussing ideas of how the school can improve 

• Organising fundraising activities  

• Volunteering to support events 

• Sharing events with friends and family  

 

What is expected from a group member? 

• We appreciate how busy people’s lives so ask that members do as much 

or as little as their personal circumstances allow 

• Promote the school positively 

• Attend a minimum of 1 meeting per year 

• Share ideas and opinions in a positive way 

 


